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We are funded by 
the Foundation 
for Integrated 
Transport (FIT)
• Our steering group includes:

• Network rail
• RAC Foundation
• Sustrans
• Bus operators
• RTPI
• CPRE
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Building Car Dependency 
report findings

• Rail was an afterthought in planning

• Vague aspirations to open stations

• Funding not in place

• Housing plans out of sync with railway planning

• Lack of understanding of rail operation 

• Poor integration provided

• Rail reopenings rarely coincide with new housing





Positive 
steps to 
make 
things 
better

CRPs: Continue to do 
your work

Start early

Development control is 
too late
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